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Statement at AHEG for Agenda Item 4 (a) Taking stock of existing activities and 
action (UNEA resolution 4/6, para 7(a)) 

Malaysia would like to thank the Secretariat and consultant team for the substantive 
work on stock taking the existing activities and action. 

There are many efforts taken at national and regional level, but most activities are at 
the downstream segment (waste management). Malaysia is of the opinion that it is 
also important to give attention to the upstream segment, for example redesigning of 
plastic to increase its recyclability and reusability.  


